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Notice 

 

 

This Department had issued a notice on August 19, 2025, concerning trademark registration. 

However, due to the incidents of arson, vandalism, looting, and other disruptions that occurred 

nationwide on September 09, 2025, the records maintained by the Industrial Property Branch of 

the Department of Industry have been destroyed. As a result of this loss, it has become increasingly 

difficult to carry out activities related to industrial property. Accordingly, it is hereby informed that 

the notice issued on August 19, 2025, has been suspended until further notice. 

 

 

 

 


